
Message 

From: Addie Farrell [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/CN =RE Cl Pl ENTS/CN =CC6 BB601520A4F9690AE254948D782F5-ADDI E FAR RE] 

Sent: 2/5/2020 3:11:11 PM 
To: Cynthia Robinson [crobinson@cityofinglewood.org] 

CC: Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]; Christina Erwin [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative 
Group ( FYDI BO H F23SPDL T)/ cn=Reci pi en ts/ en =4ddd bff2e8414460a bdcaaefc2d500dd-Ch risti na E]; I BECproject 

[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=88ae86133cd043eca129d9fee992fd20-0AA - IBECp] 

Subject: RE: Notice of Availability of a Draft Environmental Impact Report 
Attachments: IBEC_NOA_12.27.19_Spanish.docx; IBEC_NOA_12.27.19.docx 

The NOAs In English and Spanish are attached. 

Thank you, 

Addie Farrell 

From: Cynthia Robinson <crobinson@cityofinglewood.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 3:03 PM 
To: Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com> 
Cc: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: Notice of Availability of a Draft Environmental Impact Report 

Good afternoon Addie, 

Would you please send us a Word version of the original Notice of Availability of a Draft EIR. Thank 

you in advance. 

Respectfully, 

Cynthia Robinson I Staff Assistant I City of Inglewood 
Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division I One Manchester Boulevard I Inglewood, CA 90301 
V(310) 412-5223 I crobinson@cityofinglewood.org 


